MCGILL UNIVERSITY FACULTY OF MUSIC DEAN - DR. H. C. PERRIN 323 W. SHERBROOKE STREET MONTREAL 1st March. 1927. Col. Wilfrid Bovey, McGill University. Dear Col. Bovey. In regard to the letter which I wrote to the Principal on the 11th of February about the silver and bronze medals, which I thought were offered by the Governor-General but now find are donated by the Lieut.-Governor of the Province, we gratefully accept a silver medal and a bronze medal for the Faculty of Music, the award to be given to the student obtaining the best results in the various branches of music in the sessional examinations. The silver medal will go to the Senior Year and the bronze medal to the Junior Year. Yours very truly, H. C. Perrin Dean.